
   
D I A R Y  D A T E SD I A R Y  D A T E SD I A R Y  D A T E S    

MARCH 
Sun 15th 

Mothering Sunday 

Sun 15th 9.15am 

Mothering Sunday Service 

St. Andrews Church 

Thurs 19th 

Home Learning due in  

Class 3 

Thurs 19th - 1.30pm 

Reception Height & Weight 

Check 

Fri 20th  

Home Learning Due in Class 

1, 2 & 4 

Thurs 26th - 3.45pm 

Y5/6 Girls Football            

Tournament  Alcester Town 

FC 

Fri 27th - 9.15am 

Eucharist Service St      

Andrew’s Church 

Fri 27th 

END OF TERM 

APRIL 
Mon 13th 

TEACHER TRAINING DAY 

Tues 14th 

BACK TO SCHOOL 

 

Class 2 will be sharing their 

learning in CELEBRATION 

ASSEMBLY on FRIDAY 20th 

MARCH at 2.45pm. 

 
 

 

ISSUE - 1    

**If you, your child or any member of your family have difficulty in accessing the school and/or the school’s 

facilities and services, please contact the School Office for assistance.** 

 

 

 

 

Red Nose Day 
We have had a fantastic response to our 
Red Nose Day mission and the school 
has been filled with some incredibly   
funny faces! This afternoon’s TG Talent 
Show was very entertaining and great 
fun was had by all. Thank you so much 
to all our families for your support. We 
will let you know how much money we have raised next week. 
 
Sporting Super Stars 
This week our TG netball team took part in a Hi-5 tournament at Kineton High 
School. The team played well and grew in confidence over the three matches 
they played. Our thanks to Mrs Gray and Nicky for their support in coaching the 
team. 
 
Warwickshire Library Service  

Yesterday morning we were visited by a representative from our 
local Warwickshire library who came to talk to the children about 
the services that are on offer at the library and to encourage all 
the children to visit to borrow books to read. She also left a new 
Warwickshire library card for each of our children which we sent 

home yesterday. These cards are already activated and can be used as of    
today in any Warwickshire library. Please be aware that if your child already 
had a Warwickshire library card, that card is no longer valid and the new card 
will need to be used. 
 
Mothering  Sunday 
We would like to take this opportunity to wish all of our TG 
mums a very happy Mothers’ Day; we hope that you are 
well looked after by your sons and daughters on Sunday! 
All families are warmly welcomed to join with us at the 
Mothering Sunday Service at 9:15am on Sunday at St         
Andrew’s Church where our choir will be singing as part of 
the service. 
 
PTA Chocolate Raffle 

The PTA will be running an Easter chocolate hamper raffle – 
details of how to participate can be found in the attached  
letter.  
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